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Parents,
The start to our second semester has gone by quickly!  Thank you to all who attended our Parent Program Night in January.  
We hope to see even more of you at our next parent event on Thursday, February 27 where we will discuss the benefits of
working with your child on math & literacy at home. We’ll have tons of free giveaways, so be sure to RSVP when the
invitation comes your way!

Please take a look at our School Climate Survey!  It only takes a few minutes to give us feedback on how we are serving our
students and how we can improve.  Follow the link to take the Georgia School Climate Survey for 2024-25.  We would love
to have your input!

Mitch Murphy
Principal, LCCA

Nothing predicts success better than regular
attendance!  Please encourage your
students to be at school every day it is
possible.
If your child needs tutoring, LCCA has many
opportunities before or after school. We also
have WIN Time during lunch three days a
week.
LCCA enrolled 30 new students into our full
time program for the 2nd semester.
Is your child interested in attending LCCA full
time for the 2025-26 school year? Please
contact the counselors at your child’s school
or one of our LCCA counselors:

laren.chandler@hallco.org
haleigh.randazzo@hallco.org

LCCA does not allow cell phones to be visible
or used in the classroom unless the phone is
being utilized as part of a lesson.  We do this
to promote lesson engagement and limit
distractions.  Thank you for your support!

February 14-18 - Winter Break for
students and staff.
February 27  - Title I Math and Literacy
Family Night at 6 PM in the Oaks
building.  Freebies, snacks, & childcare
are provided!
March 14 - End of Term 3
March 17 - Beginning of Term 4
March 21 - Student holiday
March 28 - LCCA Prom
April 7-11 - Spring Break
April 28 - May 8 - EOC testing for
select courses
May 15, 16 - Senior final exams
May 16 - Last day for Seniors
May 20 - LCCA Graduation
May 22, 23 - Final exams for
underclassmen
June 2 -13 - Summer School

We’d like to thank Lanier Technical
College for being a great partner to
LCCA!  If you are interested in
becoming a sponsor, please visit the
LCCA website.
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